Submission No 218

INQUIRY INTO EDUCATION AMENDMENT (ETHICS CLASSES REPEAL) BILL 2011

Name:

D. C. Goddard

Date received:

23/02/2012

Parliament Inquiry, C/- GPSC 2, NSW Parliament House, Macquarie Street, SYDNEY 2000.

Dear Sirs,

I wish to submit my strongest opposition to the proposed Atheistic Ethics Course and I am calling for the cancellation of the ALP/Green Bill which established this Ethics course in NSW Schools.

This should not be taught in any Christian Country. The hidden evil intent of this movement is overwhelming, with forces intent on destroying Christian principles and values that have created our Australian Society, a disciplined, happy, wealthy, content peoples.

This movement to create from the grass roots, our children, the beginning of the end of Christianity in our country, and to create a divided, demoralised, confused, unstable society. Look around the world, there are many examples to show what happens in a divided society.

Yours, faithfully,

D. C. Goddard.